
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that that the Board of Councilmen of the City of Torrington will 
conduct a public hearing on Monday, May 6th, 2024, at 6:30 pm in the City Hall Auditorium, 140 
Main Street, Torrington, CT 06790 to discuss the closeout of the Fiscal Year 2020 Small Cities 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program. 

The purpose of the public hearing is to review the 2020 Small Cities Community Development 
Block Grant Program and solicit citizen input regarding shelter diversion services for the 
homeless throughout the Northwest Coordinated Access Network area. 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to the Mayor’s 
Office, 140 Main Street, Torrington, CT 06790 or you may telephone (860) 489-2228.  In 
addition, information may be obtained at the above address between the hours of 8:00 am and 
4:00 pm on Monday-Wednesday; 8:00 am – 6:00 pm on Thursday; and 8:00 am to 12:00 pm on 
Friday. 

The City of Torrington promotes fair housing and makes all programs available to low- and 
moderate-income households regardless of race, creed, color, national origin, ancestry, sex, 
gender identity or expression, marital status, age, lawful source of income, familial status, 
learning disability or physical/mental disability, or sexual orientation. 

All are encouraged to attend.  The public hearing is accessible to the handicapped. Any non-
English speaking persons or disabled persons requiring special assistance should contact Kevin 
Gillette, ADA Coordinator, at (860) 489-2245 at least five days prior to the public hearing. 

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action 

Dated at Torrington, Connecticut, this 17th day of April 2024. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


